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From: Kent Blessing <kbless551@comcast.net>
Sent: Saturday, January 23, 2010 5:07 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: New regulations?

I do not understand the purpose behind the new proposed regulations regarding margin and Forex
trading. I make a modest living in these difficult times trading spot forex, and the proposed new
regulations would shut me down entirely. Tell my WHY this government appears to be closing every
avenue for the individual to get ahead in the name of trying to 'save' us? I bequeath you to cease and
desist. I have managed for 56 years without your 'help'. I sincerely wish the government would stay out

of my life. The unemployment in the US is keeping ME out of a job, and if you take this from me, I can
think of nowhere else to turn.

Kent Blessing
713-504-0813 cell
MCSE, MCP+I, CCNA, CCA, A+



